DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
November 20, 2008

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:20 PM.
Members present: 28; Guests present: None; New members tonight: None
Old Business

John Dean has our new Web page on the ANA Web site. John requested that we visit the site and give him our
feedback and suggestions for improvements.

Coin Shows

Aurora Coin Show 11/21/08- 11/22/08
Castle Rock Show 12/06/08

Dave Fox Coin Show 01/17/09

New Business

Bob Gilmore suggested that the club continue the tradition that Al Muklebust started by bringing in a frozen
turkey to our Christmas meeting and have the members guess the weight. The person who comes the closest io
the weight wins the turkey. The club approved Bob's motion and he will pick up the turkey.

Next month we will have our Christmas party. As usual the club will provide chicken and pizza and all should
bring a dish to pass. We will play bingo, too. Theo will bring in some coins to donate and other members are
also encouraged to do so.

Theo brought up the fact that the club has three display cases. We could possibly rent these to club members or
loan these to club members. Theo wants to use these cases this weekend and has donated $45.00 to the club
for this purpose. The officers will discuss this and come up with a plan to present for the membership. In the
meantime, Theo's request is approved.

Thanks to all the members who helped out at the club table at the Jerry Morgan show at the Western Stock
Complex.

Program

Jack Denton told a story about a dishonest mint employee who was taking pennies home and was caught by
another employee who placed a mark on the reverse die and another employee who was taking gold home in
an artificial leg.

Nominations for Officers
President — Theo Gould
Vice President — Tom Oliver
Secretary — Tom Infantino
Treasurer — Alan Esler

All current officers are elected for the year 20009.

Treasurer’s Report :
Financial information not shown in on-

line minutes - Club members can
check with the Secretary if further
information is needed.

Tom Oliver called the auction assisted by Jack Denton and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 9:32PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary
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